
 
 
 

                               

  
 
Adventist HealthCare White Oak Medical Center has been working closely 
with the State of Maryland to coordinate surge capacity to care for COVID-
19 patients.  This plan includes expanding capacity at both the hospital in 
White Oak and at the Takoma Park campus of the former Washington 
Adventist Hospital.   
 
The State of Maryland has approved the following interim plan for the 
Takoma Park facility:  63 beds will be converted to accept non-COVID-
19 medical/surgical patients who are stable. 
  
These services in Takoma Park are expected to be available on or 
around Monday, April 13; thus, you may see additional ambulatory traffic 
in and around Takoma Park. 
  
We continue to evaluate ways to utilize additional surge capacity beyond 
the 63 beds in conjunction with county and state planners. 
  
Please note:   

 All medical/surgical patients will be transferred to Takoma Park 
from White Oak.   

 All inpatients for the Takoma Park campus will be registered at, and 
transferred from, White Oak Medical Center.  

 The Takoma Park campus will not have an emergency department 
and it will not accept patients directly.   

 The urgent care center on the Takoma Park campus will continue 
with the same services as it had before. 

  
All community members who have a medical emergency should dial 
911. 
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